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Lanier Tech’s Faculty 
and Staff got into the 
spirit of “Math 
Multiplies 
Opportunities” during 
Institute Day in 
October. 

Advisor training, 
communication 
updates, course design, 
and assessment goals 
were a few of the topics 
reviewed during the 
productive sessions.  
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Lanier Tech Welcomes SACSCOC 

Peers from other universities in the southern states will be visiting LTC to 
reaffirm our accreditation with the Commission on Colleges of the Southern 
Association of Colleges and Schools (SACSCOC). On November 10—12, LTC 
will host a team of SACSCOC visitors who will provide perspective on our 
Quality Enhancement Plan (QEP), which is a significant component to LTC’s 
reaffirmation visit. The QEP focuses on student learning in the math learning 
support program, however it is much more than just an accreditation 
requirement. It is intended to enhance the quality of learning and help our 
college and the people we serve. 

For more information, contact: 

Susan Baker, QEP Design Team Chairperson sbaker2@laniertech.edu  

Brad Gadberry, Director of Institutional Effectiveness  bgadberry@laniertech.edu 

http://www.laniertech.edu/QEP/qep_main.aspx 

Teachers Training Teachers! 

The Lanier Tech Math Teachers had the privilege of participating in a two day 
training in October with math curriculum specialists, Dr.. Paul and Mrs. Kim 
Nolting and Marni Phipps.  Dr. Nolting is the author of Winning at Math: Your 
Guide To Learning Mathematics Through Successful Study Skills. He is an 
adjunct instructor for the University of South Florida and Florida Gulf Coast 
University, teaching Assessment and Appraisal courses at the graduate level. 
Ms Phipps is an associate professor of math at the University of North Georgia. 

The training was an invaluable experience for the Math Instructors as they pre-
pare for the upcoming pilot program for the QEP. 


